
GET THE GLORY

GET TO THE CURB

GET A REMINDER

PELLITTERI.COM/RECYCLERIGHT

Get the Pellitteri Waste Systems app
from your app store or via 

Android and Apple
Available for both

Village of Belleville

Your trash and recycling collection day will 
change from Wednesday to Monday, 
starting on April 1st. Your recycling week 
is not changing.

About 100 homes are impacted by this 
change, which is being made to balance out 
routes so we can serve you in a more timely 
and efficient manner.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation 
and understanding.

Download our mobile app to get collection 
day reminders or view the calendar at
pellitteri.com/village-of-belleville.

New Collection Day - Monday



This map shows the area (in orange) that will have
trash and recycling collected on Monday’s, starting 4/1/24.

Village of Belleville
Map for New Monday Collection Day
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